From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment 16-1871
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:03:45 AM

From: Thomas A. Kenat <tak@kenatech.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 2:08 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: RE: Icebreaker Wind

Thank you for acknowledging my comments. | would like to add one more thing. Some time in the
future, these wind turbines will break down and/or become obsolete. | can just imagine 1500
derelict wind turbines becoming a permanent scar on our beautiful lake, and a permanent hazard to
navigation, if the company that owns them goes bankrupt and there is no money available to
remove them, and we, the taxpayers, would have to foot the bill.

Thomas A. Kenat Ph.D., P.E.
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